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As part of Monroe County Water Authority’s 
maintenance program, the western portion of the 
building and elevated steel water storage tank at 8100 
Newco Drive will be removed this year with work 
starting late-September.  A project map showing the 
location of the facility is provided on the back of this 
bulletin. 

 
This bulletin is designed to explain the upcoming 
work, as well as whom to contact if you have any 
questions while the work is being completed. 
 
Why does MCWA remove facilities like this? 
Buildings and water tanks become obsolete when they 
reach their end of service life or when the population 
they serve has out grown their available supply.  In 
this case both of the criteria for removal of the tank 
have been met. 
 
How will this facility be “demolished” safely? 
The building will be taken down with heavy 
equipment and loaded into roll-off type containers. 
The tank will be taken down piece by piece.  Starting 
from the top, pieces will be cut and dropped safely 
into the belly of the tank and or lowered down to the 
ground by a large crane.  

 
 

How will this affect my water supply? 
This facility has not been in service for many years. 
You will not see any changes in water pressure or 
flow due to this work. 
 
How long will the work take? 
The project will take about 4 weeks in total. 

 
The building and tank removal will happen in the first 
2 weeks of the project.  
 
Restoration will include the removal of concrete 
foundations and restoration of the work area. This 
phase and the project will be complete by the end of 
October.  Lawn areas will be restored by May of 
2021. 
 
Whom should I contact if I have questions? 
A Water Authority inspector will be on-site 
throughout the project.  All of our inspectors carry a 
photo ID card, wear Water Authority uniforms, and 
drive a vehicle with a Water Authority logo on it.  
You can also contact our Customer Service 
representatives at 442-7200 weekdays from 8:30 a.m. 
to 4:30 p.m., or our Dispatcher at 442-2009 weekdays 
before 8:30 a.m., after 4:30 p.m., and on weekends 
and holidays. 
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